
Sunday, April 27, 2025  

Family Matters  Prayer  This Week  

 

VOLUNTEER APPRECIATION WEEK  

 

MONDAY                     __                                            April 28 

9:30 am ……………………..…...………......…..……. Men’s Prayer 

9:30 am …………………...…..…………………... Women’s Prayer 

 

TUESDAY                                                                      April 29 

7:00 pm …….………..…...…......….………….. Youth Bible Study 

 

WEDNESDAY                                                               April 30 

9:30 am ……..………..……………...….… Keenagers Bible Study 

5:45 pm …………………………...……..…. Prayer for Our World 

7:00 pm ……………….……..…….. Men’s Basketball Outreach  

7:30 pm ……………………....……….. Young Adults Bible Study 

 

THURSDAY                                                                      May 1 

12:30 pm ……………………………..... Co-Ed Drop-in Pickleball 

7:00 pm ………………….……..…..……….. Disciples Path Group 

7:00 pm ....…………….…….…… Men’s Drop-in Floor Hockey 

 

FRIDAY                                                                             May 2 

 

SATURDAY                                                                      May 3 

8:30 am ….…..…….....…….…… Serve Saturday - Furniture Drive 

9:00 am ….…….....…….……… Serve Saturday - Garbage Pick Up 

 

SUNDAY                                                                          May 4 

9:15 & 11:15 am ….…..………………...…….……… Worship Service 

9:15 & 11:15 am .….………………………………... SGAC Kids Church 

1:00 pm …………………………………………… New Attenders Lunch 

7:00 pm ………………….…….…………..……... Couples Pickleball (2) 

 

 

PLEASE PRAY FOR: 
 
Local Ministries - Tim Wiebe is the 
Alberta Director for Hockey  
Ministries International. He is  
married to Julie & they have 3  
children. SGAC is their home church. 
  
Our Pastoral Team - Steve Rigby, 
Pastor of Seniors Ministries. Steve is 
married to Arlene & they have 4  
children. 
 
Our Elders Board - Paul Friesen, 
Board Secretary. Paul is married to 
Kim & they have 3 children. 
 
Our Support Team - Corina Langdon, 
Finance Office Administrator. Corina 
is married to Boyde & they have 3 
children. 
 
We want to pray with you. If you 
have prayer or praise requests  
contact us at prayer@sgac.net or fill 
out a Connection Card & place it in 
the offering plate. 

HOCKEY MINISTRIES INTERNATIONAL 
FUNDRAISING BREAKFAST - Come  
support HMI on Sat, May 3 at 8:30am at 
McKernan Baptist Church 11103 76 Ave, 
Edmonton. Register or donate online at: 
bit.ly/hmibreakfast 
 
SMOOLE BABY SHOWER - You are  
invited to join us in the Fireside Room 
on Sun, May 18 from 1:30pm - 3:30pm 
as we celebrate Alesha Smoole & the 
upcoming arrival of her new little one. 
Please RSVP to Jolene Mess: 
(587) 783 - 1342 by Tues, May 13.  

 
 
 

250 Century Road | 780-962-4700 | sgac.net | office@sgac.net 

  HOW CAN I SUPPORT THE MINISTRIES OF SGAC? 
        

         Cash or Cheque                                                                       

         Interac at the Welcome Center                                         

         Preauthorized Payments from your Bank Account 

         

             E-transfer Using give@sgac.net   

       Online Donations through the  

         Website (sgac.net). 

Please remember to include your full name, email address &  

envelope # on your e-transfers, online & offering envelopes. 

 Giving 

FIND OUT MORE about what’s going on at 

SGAC  

Website - sgac.net        

     

 

@Spruce Grove Alliance Church 

 

The Loop scan the QR code to 

subscribe to receive Pastor Brent’s 

weekly e-newsletter.  

Year to Date Financial Update                                                
July 1, 2024 to March 31, 2025 

General Fund: 

General Fund Revenue $1,396,059 

Budget Required $1,227,409 

Budget Surplus $168,649 

Mortgage Update as of March 31, 2025 

Monthly Mortgage Payment $13,641 

Total Interest Paid on Loan $66,204 

Mortgage Balance $1,240,058 

Interest Rate (as of March 27, 2025) 5.45% 

mailto:give@sgac.net


 C h u r c h  L i f e  U p d at e s  HOLY LISTENING 

NEW TO SGAC? Check out the New Here brochure in the chairback in 
front of you to learn more & get connected. 
 
SGAC KIDS CHURCH is available today for nursery to grade 6. Babies &  
2-year-olds check in at the Nursery. 3-year-olds to grade 6 check in at  
the Community Life Centre. 
 
VOLUNTEER APPRECIATION WEEK! A HUGE thank you to all our  
incredible volunteers who help make the many ministries at SGAC  
possible. Your time, energy, & servant hearts are such a gift to our  
church family! Did you know it takes over 198 volunteers serving each 
week to support our weekly ministries? From greeting at the doors to 
leading small groups, running tech, teaching kids, & everything in  
between—we truly couldn’t do it without you. 
 
SERVE SATURDAY: 

• GARBAGE PICK UP - Join us on Sat. May 3 from 9:00am - 12:00pm 

starting at SGAC as we partner with the City of Spruce Grove to 
clean up our community parks. Whether you’re coming solo,  
with a friend, or as a family, we’d love for you to be part of this  
fun & meaningful morning! Scan the QR code, visit 
our website, or visit the Welcome Desk to register in 
person. 

• FURNITURE DRIVE - We are hosting a Furniture Drive for  

Parkland NeighbourLink on Sat. May 3 from 8:30am -  
10:30am at SGAC. Furniture will be collected in the 
church parking lot. For a complete list of furniture 
requirements, scan the QR code or visit our website.  
 

NEW ATTENDERS LUNCH - Are you new to SGAC? Join our New  

Attenders Lunch on Sun, May 4 at 12:45pm in the Upper CLC  

Auditorium & learn all about the ministries at SGAC. Scan the QR code  

in the header above or visit our website to register. Deadline to  

register is TOMORROW, April 28. 

 

GLOBAL MISSIONS DOCUMENTARY VIEWING - SGAC is hosting a free 

documentary viewing of City on a Hill on Mon, May 5 at 7:00pm. This  

film tells the real-life story of a group of Ukranian churches, who in the 

midst of the devastation of war, called out for help. The Alliance  

Canada answered that call. What began as humanitarian aid became a 

testimony of God’s unexpected & miraculous work on the front lines. 

Come ready to be moved, challenged, & stirred to pray & act as you 

watch this powerful documentary. 

 

GRACE’S TABLE - We all go through tough times. If a warm & nutritious 

meal would be helpful for you or someone you know, scan the QR code  

in the header above or visit our website to register. This month’s meal 

will be taking place on Fri, May. 9 between 5:00 pm & 6:30 pm at  

SGAC. All meals must be pre-registered by noon on Mon, May 5. 

 

 

YOUTH FINAL LEVEL (YO) - The ultimate showdown is here! Join us for 

the last Youth Olympics night of the year, where teams will face off in 

epic challenges to determine who will claim the title of ultimate winner. 

It’s your final chance to score points, showcase your skills, & take home 

the victory. Don’t miss the excitement of Final Level! Join us, Fri, May 9  

at 7:30pm for this exciting event at SGAC. 

 

ENGLISH CONVERSATION CIRCLES - Are you looking to improve your 

English in a fun & friendly environment? Join us for English Conversation 

Circles—a free group for all ages that meets on Monday evenings at 

7:00pm at SGAC, starting Mon, May 12 - Jun. 23. Practice speaking  

English & build confidence through real conversations. Visit the  

Welcome Desk to pick up an invite card to give to your friends &  

neighbours. Scan the QR code in the header above or visit our website  

to register. Drop-ins are welcome. 

 

WOMEN’S WESTERN NIGHT - Join us for an evening full of connection, 

laughter, & community on Thurs, May 22 from 6:30pm - 8:30pm at  

SGAC. Cost is $5 cash at the door. Come solo or bring a friend, it’s your 

night to kick back, relax, & enjoy some good ol’ Western-style  

fellowship! Scan the QR code in the header above or visit our website  

for all the details about this exciting event & to register. Registration 

deadline is Mon, May 19 (or earlier if we reach capacity). 

 

YOUTH GRAD BANQUET - Join us on Fri, May 30 at 6:00pm at SGAC to 

honour our 2025 graduates! Family, friends, & Sr. High students are 

welcome to attend. Let’s celebrate our amazing 2025 grads with an  

evening full of memories, joy, & inspiration! Cost is $35 per  

person. Graduates attend for FREE. Scan the QR code in the header  

above or visit our website to register. Deadline to register is May 23.  

 

YOUTH GRAD MYSTERY ROAD TRIP - We're going on a Road Trip from  

Fri, May 30 - Sun, June 1! Cost $275 per student. Please note that the 

destination is a mystery. Parents please contact Pastor Josh & he will 

answer your questions. Remember we want this to be a surprise for  

your grad & will release details to them as the event gets closer. Scan  

the QR code in the header above or visit our website to register.  

Deadline to register is May 16.  

 

VBS 2025 - Come discover the bigness of God in the smallest of things. 

Magnified VBS 2025 will run August 5 - 8 from 9:15am – 12:15pm at 

SGAC. Registration opens May 4 for 4 years old – going into Grade 7.  

Cost is $40/child or $110 for a family of 3 or more in the same  

household until July 7th. Cost increases to $60/child or $170 for a family 

of 3 or more in the same household starting July 8th – 28th. Scan the QR 

code in the header above or visit our website for more details.  

 

Join us at the front for prayer after each service. 

REGISTER FOR THE EVENTS BELOW:  

Scan the QR code or visit our website 

sgac.net/EventRegistrations 

Today we are kicking off our brand new sermon series, Holy Listening: Hearing God’s Voice in a 

Noisy World. 

Sermon Notes: 

BAPTISM SUNDAY - If you are interested in being baptized: 

1. Grab a towel at the end of the service & place it at the foot of the cross.  

2. Write your name & contact info on the attached card.  

3. Pick up a baptism brochure & fill it out. 

View our baptism booklet on our website or pick up a booklet at the Welcome Desk to complete before meeting 
with a pastor. Submit your intent to be baptized by scanning the QR code above or by visiting the Baptism page on 
our website by Sun, May 18. We look forward to celebrating with all our baptism candidates on Sun, Jun. 1. 


